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Comments: As a life-long outdoor enthusiast, going back to when I was a boy scout in the 1960s, I feel

STRONGLY that e-bikes should only be allowed on roads that are open to motorized vehicles - after all, they

have a motor.

 

That being said, if it is being contemplated to allow any e-bikes on natural surface trails, please, please, please

take into consideration the differentiate classes and only allow class 1 bikes on natural surface trails. It is not safe

to have motor assisted speeds of close to 30 mph on the same narrow and technical trails as human-powered

bicycles. 

Thank you!


